
Events Along the Rock	 Selected snapshots by Mike Davis show where Escarpment 
Views has been in recent months. If you have an event you’d 
like us to feature next time, just send us an invitation! 

Rock’n Roll’n Classics filled 
downtown Georgetown’s Main St. 
on Aug. 22 for a juried car show.

After the rain stopped on Sept. 7, Gloria Hildebrandt, right, 
editor of Escarpment Views, enjoyed the Eden Mills Writers 
Festival, as did Trudi Down, contributor to the magazine.

Tony D’Amario, CAO of Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority, talks to guests 
at the Sept. 15 opening of the enhanced wetland at E.C. Brown Conservation 
Area in Pelham. The 21-acre site has a six-acre pond along the Welland River, 

improving river water quality and providing native habitat for animals and plants.

More than 3,600 children 
enjoyed Halton Children’s Water 
Festival, Sept. 23-26 at Kelso 
Conservation Area, Milton, with 
the Escarpment as background.

Bob Barnett of Escarpment Biosphere Conservancy gave a presentation 
on Manitoulin Island’s Escarpment Trail at the Niagara Escarpment 
Commission’s Leading Edge 2008 conference in Orangeville on Oct. 1.

Charles Hildebrandt of Georgetown, front left, received a Lifetime 
Achievement Award from Ian McCombe, president of the Outing 
Club of East York, on Oct. 16. Family members from left, rear: Gloria 
Hildebrandt, Brit Jennings, Barbara Jennings, Grant Jennings.




